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find your happy.

Egg Carton Seed Starters!

Cardboard Egg Carton 
Potting Soil 
Seeds

What You’ll Need:

How to Make them:

Poke a hole in the center of each cup. Place one seed in each hole. Cover with soil.

Spray soil with water.

Place on tray and take indoors. Keep them in a warm, light filled, location until they begin to sprout. 

Make sure to water seeds everyday. The soil should stay very moist.

Once the seeds have sprouted into small seedlings, you can transfer them to a permanent location.

Make sure the egg carton is very wet and saturated before moving the seedling outdoors. Tear off one 
of the egg carton cups.

Dig a hole in the container or ground you are transferring to using your trowel.

Place the egg carton cup directly in the soil. It will decompose.

Water your seedlings every day to help them grow!
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Cut egg carton in half.

 Add potting soil to individual egg cups in carton.
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Our Board of Directors has announced .15% 
Annual Percentage Yield for the 1st quarter 
regular shared dividend paid on March 
31, 2017. Dividend rate and APY subject to 
change every dividend period, as determined 
by the Board of 
Directors.

1st Quarter Dividends Fast $$$ Facts

Money is made in factories called mints.

The first paper money was made in China 1,200 years ago.

When you visit another country, you must use the currency used in that country. 

Some countries share a currency. For example, many countries in Europe all use 
the Euro. This makes buying and selling between countries less complicated.

The U.S. dollar is the most commonly used currency in the world.

Cash is not actually made of paper, but 
cotton and fiber. Original bills from Ben 

Franklin’s time had to be repaired with a 
needle and thread.

Spray Bottle 
Scissors 
Garden Trowel (Shovel)
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Coloring Contest!
Name: 

AGE: 

Maxwell the Monkey is celebrating National Credit Union Youth 
Month in April! Help Maxwell show kids how to give a hoot about 

saving for a chance to win a gift card! Your art will be displayed 
at one of our branches! Please submit your coloring page to any 

branch by April 28th, 2017.
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